
Notice of Closure of Donations for 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake Relief 

 

                         18 February 2025 

Embassy of Japan in Cambodia 

 

 

Following the earthquake that struck the Noto Peninsula region of Ishikawa Prefecture on 1 

January 2024 (hereinafter referred to as the "Noto Peninsula Earthquake"), we have been accepting 

donations from foreign governments, individuals, and businesses, as well as Japanese nationals 

residing abroad. We would like to inform you that, as of 18 February 2025, the Embassy of Japan 

in Cambodia and the Consulate Office of Japan in Siem Reap are no longer accepting donations. 

However, donations for the "Ishikawa Prefecture 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake Disaster 

Relief Fund" managed by the Ishikawa Prefecture are still being accepted as follows. 

 

2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake Disaster Relief Fund in Ishikawa Prefecture 

a) Acceptance Period: From 4 January 2024 to 26 December 2025 

b) Account Information: 

Name of Bank: THE HOKKOKU BANK, LTD. 

Name of Branch: KENCHOU BRANCH 

SWIFT CODE: HKOKJPJT 

ACCOUNT No.: 103-0028593 

BENE’S Name: ISHIKAWAKENREIWA6NENOTOHANTOUJISHINSAIGAIGIENKIN 

BENE’S ADDRESS: 1-1 Kuratsuki Kanazawa Ishikawa 920-8203 Japan 

 

 


